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August 8, 1979

q t uq 13 ^ 3 ' 10
Mr. Jame's P. O'Reilly, Director Serial No. 552A/070279-
Office of Inspection & Enforcement PSE&C/DPB:aow:mc
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region II Docket Nos. 50-404
101 Marietta Street, Suite 3100 50-405
Atlanta, Georgia 30303

Dear Mr. O'Reilly:

Our letter of August 1,1979, Serial Number 552/070279, responded
to IE Bulletin 79-14 for North Anna Units 3 and 4. On page 2 of that
letter, item A of the output documents from piping and supports stress
analysis and design should have read AX rather than AK.
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Senior Vice President-Pose
Stati n Engineering an C nstruction

cc: Mr. Victor Stello, Director
Office of Inspection & Enforcen;ent

Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
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